Town of Wellfleet 335 Main Street Committee Library Meeting Room May 25, 2006 5:30 pm

Present: Elaine LaChapelle, Moe Barocus, Larry Peters, Marla Freedman, Anne Suggs, Ellen LeBow and Mary Fox.

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 pm.

The meeting started with those present sharing reactions to the June 10, 2006 meeting with the consultants. Some reactions: It is a plus that each of the three firms on the team have different specialties. Enthusiastic - liked each of the consultants. Our charge may be to save the church building. Having Steve Cecil as part of the team is a plus as he worked with us before and has a good grasp of the situation. The church building reflects our community. The old building has an indefinable spirit. This is an opportunity to keep the downtown human - keep the church building for the community and help the community understand and appreciate the history of the downtown.

There was a discussion of possible funding sources to help with the project. It was note that Cape Cod Community College has a data base of grants. A nonprofit that would raise funds was also discussed.

Elaine asked for volunteers who would help assemble information for the information boards in front of the church to familiarize the community with the history of Main Street . Elaine , Ellen and Mary will meet to go over the photo CDs, the "Wellfleet Remembered" books and Cape Cod Five calendars.

It was suggested that we consider holding a fund raiser so we would have money if we wanted to do a mailing.

The minutes of the April 20, 2006 meeting were approved.

It was decided that we would try to meet the 2nd and 4th Thursdays of the month ar 5:30 pm. The next meeting will be June 8, 2006 in the small conference room of the Library.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:15 pm.

Respectfully submitted.

Clerk